
 

Date: 18 October 2024 

 
Consulate General of India 

Atlanta 
***** 

Job Vacancy 
 
Last date for receiving applications for filling up one vacancy of Social Secretary in 
Consulate General of India, Atlanta has been extended to 1 November 2024. Interested 
candidates may send resumes along with copies of educational documents, passport, 
visa, work permit / EAD and recent photograph to hoc.atlanta@mea.gov.in/ 
adm.atlanta@mea.gov.in by 1 November 2024. 
 
For more details, please refer to our advertisement titled “Job Vacancy – Social Secretary” 
dated 30 September 2024 on our website. 
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